Ms Clare Aslanis
Penrith City Council
PO Box 60
PENRITH NSW 2751



6 March 2018

Dear Ms Aslanis,

Re: Wallacia Memorial Park DA: 17/1092

I write this letter in support of the Wallacia Memorial Park proposed by the Catholic Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust. This Park will provide necessary cemetery space in Western Sydney, which has, in recent years seen a big rise in population. This rise in population was not matched by a rise in adequate burial spaces for the community.

families wish that their deceased relatives receive a full religious burial, and have a memorial site where they can go visit and pray for their souls.

The proposed project will maintain the golf course, will refurbish the clubhouse and will provide community facilities. It would be available for communities of all religious and cultural backgrounds.

I express my full support for the Wallacia Memorial Park and I respectfully hope that this proposal meets with your approval.

Sincerely Yours,